
 

Common Accommodation Myths 
The ADA Office has received information that some students are asking for 
accommodations they are not entitled to have. 
 
Some examples: 

using notes on tests 
using websites on tests 
not being proctored on tests 
getting multiple chances on tests    

         
These are not true, unless specifically listed on the accommodation letter. 
 
The ADA Office can proctor any student as needed. 
 
As instructors, you have full authority in your course,  
but we wanted you to be aware of these myths. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us:  
850-484-1637 or ADA-Services@pensacolastate.edu 
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